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“Striving for Excellence in Education” 

 

January 21, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

This letter is meant to clarify winter procedures especially during this period of time where ice is greatly impacting our 

commutes. 

 

I know some of the gravel roads have been worked on to ‘rough’ up the road and loosen the gravel to provide some traction.  

Lettered highways and personal driveways continue to be a big challenge for most everyone however.  Moving forward, at 

some point in time, we will attempt to have school again.   

 

School buses will pick up as many students as they safely can.  It may be necessary for some families to drive their children 

to school in order to have school.  If bringing your child to school is impossible, absences will not be counted against 

children.  The district will work with families to transport students to school in personal vehicles if arrangements can be 

worked out. 

 

If you live in an area where you know a bus cannot safely pick your child up, I would encourage you to speak with Jarnik 

bussing at 660-535-2008 or 816-284-2267.  If you would like to work out a method of transportation with school personnel, 

please email me at the address above or you may contact me at 660-654-4220. 

 

With that being said, the forecast for the remainder of this week is not promising.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Danny Johnson 

King City R-I Superintendent 
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